
10.14.2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

This week was all about celebrating the “Hispanic Heritage” and we 
had a lot of fun listening and singing as well as reading in Spanish.   
 

During Circle Time, the children heard the Spanish version of Itsy Bitsy 
Spider (la pequeña araña), we sang “Buenos Días” (Good Morning) to 
introduce each other and also los pollitos dicen pio, pio, pio (the 
chicks say peep, peep, peep), uno, dos, tres chocolate (one, two, three 
chocolate) and finally, Don Alfredo baila (Don Alfredo dances) 
As the Latin music is very favorable to move your body, we listened 
to different kind of music from “La Cucaracha”, Cha Cha and Mambo 
music while clapping our hands and moving our bodies (mostly the 
upper body as the children in the majority are non-walkers - but not 
for long!). 
 

For Art, the children scribbled on construction paper using crayons: they 
are still in the process of learning how to hold a crayon and need 
help to scribble from the left to the right. They also made a 
handprint and a footprint in their journal with some help too! 
 

On Wednesday, we visited our friends in Red Door to attend our first 
Music Class with Mrs. Clarice. The children listened to the songs and 
played with the tambourine. 
 
The children grow fast as our Green Door Family; we were thrilled to 
welcome another friend, Jeremiah, who just turned 1 on Tuesday! 
 

Have a great weekend with your family! 
 
Mrs. Murielle & Ms. Lauren 


